18" September 2017

Ref: Preferred Development Option {Regulation 18) Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

| write to express my objections to the plans for major road and building plans in the
Grappenhall, Thelwall and Appleton areas.

Your plans would completely change for the worse the character of the area ||| | | N GGz
_Grappenhall and Thelwall have always been popular semi-rural areas
with easy access to green open spaces, the pennine way and the canal towpaths in the area.
These precious assets are under threat as a result of this development plan. The villages
would be swallowed up by this urban sprawl and the increasing traffic along with its
inherent air and noise pollution would also bring serious negative consequences to the
thousands of local residents impacted by this plan.

Whilst | agree that traffic management in the area needs serious attention, this plan does
not address that issue and indeed the proposed new road would bring additional traffic to
the area and does not offset the additional traffic that would result from the excessive
development on our greenbelt land.

| cannot object strongly enough to this plan and urge you to seek alternatives that would
not have such a serious detrimental impact on our villages in south Warrington.

Yours faithfully,






